
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 4, 2013 

 

Board of County Commissioners 

501 SE Hawthorne Boulevard, Suite 600 

Portland, OR  97214-3587 

 

Oregon Liquor Control Commission 

P.O. Box 22297 

Portland, OR  97269-2297 

 

Regarding: Springdale Pub 

  32302 E. Historic Columbia River Hwy. 

  Corbett, OR 97019 

 

Subject: Liquor License Applicant 

  Full On Premises Sales 

  Limited on Premises Sales 

  Off Premises Sales   

     

Owner: Springdale Pub LLC 

 

The Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office has completed its investigation for the above liquor 

license renewal.   

 Sheriff’s Office background is completed and satisfactory. 

o Recommendation for Renewal 

 Assessment and Taxation records are in NOT compliance. 

o Denial for Renewal – Did not file required return 

 Land Use Management records are in compliance 

o Recommendation for Renewal 

 Alarms records are in compliance. 

o Recommendation for Renewal 

With the investigation completed, the Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office forwards an 

UNFAVORABLE RECOMMENDATION for the Liquor License 2014 Renewal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sheriff 

Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office   
12240 NE Glisan St., • Portland, OR 97230 

Exemplary service for a safe, livable community   

 

DANIEL STATON 
SHERIFF 

 
503 255-3600 PHONE 

503 251-2484  TTY 

www.mcso.us 

http://www.mcso.us/

